Earth-Shares CSA
December 2, 2014

 

PRODUCE STAND
The Earth-Shares CSA pickups have ended for the season. The Milk and Honey House porch self-service produce stand will be stocked with items for sale during the off season.

 

GARDEN RECAP
The weather this year contributed to our bountiful harvest, with our garden producing more than 15 tons of vegetables. We had almost 4,500 pounds of winter squash, more than 3,000 pounds of tomatoes, and almost 3,000 pounds each of corn and lettuce.

We had 63 member shares on Wednesdays, with each picking up almost 268 pounds of produce valued at $561 for the season. The 53 member shares who picked up on Saturdays took home almost 274 pounds of produce valued at $572 for the season.

More complete statistics are attached.

 

GRATITUDE
One if our gardeners, Steve Edwards, has been with Earth-Shares CSA for many years. This was his final season. We are deeply grateful for all the skill and knowledge he brought to us, enabling us to have bountiful harvest after bountiful harvest. We wish him the best on his next adventure.

We also are grateful that Karen Huseman, our garden manager will be with us again next year, providing a smooth transition. She works all year long so we can have healthy food on our tables. 

We are looking for an additional grower to join Karen.

We also are grateful for our members, and look forward to your return next season.

 

2015
If you are interested in gaining community service time, creating community around healthy food, and helping our CSA continue to be successful, please let us know if you would be interested in joining the board or assisting board members with various necessary tasks. Simply reply to this email with your interests. Thank you.

In January you will receive a sign-up letter for the 2015 season. Our share price will increase this coming year to reflect the value we receive weekly from our garden.

Please tell friends and family about the great produce and value you receive from our summer bounty and to sign up when membership is opened up.

We look forward to another great year.

 

FACEBOOK
Please Like us on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Earth-Shares-CSA/106764372814720?ref=ts&fref=ts  

 

GARDENER CONTACT INFORMATION:

Karen Huseman, garden.manager@earthsharescsa.org, 513-706-4315
Steve Edwards, stedwards@fuse.net, 513-706-4792
Mary Lu Lageman, mlageman@grailville.org, 513-257-4865
